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The PresCryterian 
  Giving of  Ourselves and Caring for one another.                                                        

Shawnee Prescryterian Church Worships, Learns                

       & Serves our needy world together. 
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The next issue of the 

PresCryterian will be 

published on  

April 26th  

Please submit your  

materials by  

April 24th for  

inclusion in the next  

PresCryterian 

April  2017 

From Darkness to Light  

 

Spring is full of experience from darkness to light with the most    

obvious and often disliked the process of daylight savings.  Waking and    

getting your day started while it is so dark outside proves to be challenging 

to say the least, but the later evenings of light are wonderful and seem to 

help us deal with the morning.  An old Indian chief is reported to have 

said "leave it to the government to think that cutting a foot off the top of a     

blanket and adding it to the bottom of the blanket, will make the blanket 

longer!"  

 Our church calendar reflects another source of light stemming from 

spring time, Easter.  Palm Sunday and Easter are celebrated in most   

Christian Churches each and every year, but the recognition of Passion 

Week especially Maundy Thursday and Good Friday often go with           

recognition except by mention.  Our celebration of Easter is truly our    

recognition of light as we celebrate the resurrection of Jesus Christ with the 

understanding that this life everlasting is the result of experiencing the   

cruelties of life and Christõs willingness to become the sacrificial lamb that 

through his death or sins are forgiven and our living today and eternally 

become a reality.  

 Each Easter morning my family has our Easter Egg Hunt before the 

sun rises.  Originally this was to make it possible to get to sunrise service 

and everything else Easter Day had to offer.  It was while setting up the egg 

hunt each cool and often wet Easter morning that I began to understand a 

little more what Mary and Martha were experiencing physically as they 

went to the grave to care for Jesusõ lifeless body.  They soon found what we 

have celebrated throughout the ages.  He Is Risen!  Let us not forget as we 

ponder this story this year the wet & cold feet those women had as they 

came in darkness to care for the dead.  Let us celebrate as the sun rises 

each morning the symbolism of light and life given for each of us.  Together 

let us journey from darkness to light and find new ways to share this story 

and Good News to those around us.  

 

In Ministry Together, Pastor Craig  

 

Sunday, April 9 -Palm Sunday with celebration of palms during worship  

        -Easter Egg hunt to follow worship ð all children invited  

Thursday, April 13 -Maundy Thursday 6:30pm  

Lordõs Supper & Tenebrae (service of shadows ð concluding at the cross)  

Sunday, April 16 -Easter Sunday  
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A Few Extra Coins for the 
óNoisy Offeringô  

the 4th Sunday of every month 
Noisy Offering Sundays are 

making an Impact! 
***Sunday, March 26th 

Thanks to the donations of pocket 

change by members and visitors to 

SPC, donations have been sent to both 

Hocker Grove Middle School and 

Shawnee Mission Northwest High 

School, through our Love Fund         

program for these schools.  School 

Counselors at both schools use these 

funds to help students who are unable 

to pay for lunches, are in need of     

clothing items, are unable to pay a fee 

or purchase an item     required for a 

class, are in need of funds for a school 

activity, or do not have the basics for a 

school day, such as paper/pens/pencils.  

We will continue 

to collect the 

Noisy Offering on 

the 4 th  Sunday 

each month, and 

help to keep the 

Love Fund for 

these schools     

going strong.  

Again, the       

participation of 

the members,   

visitors, and 

friends of SPC 

are making a   

positive impact 

on our             

community.  

THANK YOU!  
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